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Early Years Pupil Premium 

 

Dear Parents, 

Early Years Pupil Premium is extra funding for Early Years providers to further enhance the 

early years provision for your child; supporting their development, learning and care. 

  

The Early Years Pupil Premium could provide extra funding of up to £302 per year. This funding 

can be used in any way each childcare provider chooses in order to improve the quality of the 

early years education provided. This could be: 

 

 additional training for staff on early language 

  investing in partnership working with colleagues in the area to further expertise 

 supporting staff in working on specialised areas such as speech and language. 

  

Is my child eligible for the Early Years Pupil Premium? 

 Your child may be eligible for the EYPP if you receive any of these benefits: 

• Income Support 

• Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance 

• Income-related Employment & Support Allowance 

• Universal Credit 

• Support from NASS (National Asylum Support Service) under part 6 of 

the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guarantee element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit (provided that you are not also entitled to Working Tax 

  Credit and have an annual gross income of no more than £16,190 

• Working Tax Credit run-on 

  

There is also extra funding available if your child: 

 • Has been looked after by the local authority for at least one day 

• Has been adopted from care 

• Has left care through a special guardianship 

  

If you have any questions please contact Amanda Solomon in the School Office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr K Moloney 

 

Headteacher  


